



From the Office of External Relations

6th February 2017

Ellesmere College Football Academy

Dear Parent,

We have great pleasure in announcing the launch of the Ellesmere College Football Academy with our Patron, Gareth Barry, of Everton FC.

Starting this September, and in partnership with Edukick Manchester, we will provide 14 hours of high level professional football coaching each week, for boys and girls from age 11 to 18. Edukick has a tenyear track record, enabling young footballers to reach their full footballing potential in both the UK and Internationally.

You are invited to join us on **Wednesday 15th February** at **3:30pm** for a short coaching demonstration with senior coach, Jon Macken, former Manchester City and Preston NE forward; followed by a presentation with the Edukick coaching team at **4:30pm** in the **Sports Hall classrooms**, followed by light refreshments and a Q and A.

As places are limited, please contact <u>olivia.beckett@ellesmere.com</u> for further details and to reserve your place.

"We will provide year round football, fitness testing and skills development, alongside one to one reviews. Helping players to discover which position they are best equipped to play in and what style of football they want to play. We instil a confidence and belief in themselves to push on in their career, whatever that may be. Everything we do is designed to improve the young players' technical ability and understanding."

Jon Macken, former Manchester City & Preston North End

Yours Sincerely

Nick Pettingale

Director of External Relations

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286